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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       12 November 2019 

          No 10 

 

General Information 
 

Sun Reading Offer – Collect tokens for books for school 
The Sun newspaper is promoting a reading book scheme and are asking parents/guardians to 

collect tokens.  If the school is able to collect 3,500 tokens between November 2019 and 

February 2020, the Sun newspaper will give the school £600 worth of books.  If you are able 

to collect any of these tokens, please hand into the school office or your child’s class teacher.  

Hopefully we will be able to collect enough for us to convert into a variety of reading material 

for our library/classrooms. 

 

Forthcoming Events- 
 

6T’s Class Assembly – Wednesday 13 November 2019 – 2.45 pm 
A reminder that parents/guardians are invited to attend their child’s class assembly, which 

will take place at 2.45 pm tomorrow (Wednesday 13 November 2019) 

 

Please note the following assembly dates for this term: 

 

 5M’s Class Assembly – Wednesday 20 November 2019 – 2.45 pm 

 6F’s Class Assembly – Wednesday 27 November 2019 – 2.45 pm 

 

Children in Need – Friday 15 November 2019 – NON UNIFORM DAY 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on 15 November 2019.  We will be requesting a 

voluntary donation of £1, which will go towards the Children in Need charity fund.  We will 

also be organising a CAKE SALE on this day.  The cakes will be sold by the School Council 

during the morning and at morning break time. The cost of the cakes will range from 20p to 

£1.00.  If you would like to make/donate any cakes for the cake sale, please send them into 

school on Friday morning (not before) in a named container.  We ask you do not send in any 

cakes containing nuts.  If you want to send any gluten free cakes into school, we will 

keep them separate when selling. 

 

Photographer visiting the school (Siblings photographs) 20 November 2019 
For your information, the school photographer will be coming into the junior school on 

Wednesday 20 November 2019 to take photographs of siblings who are at the junior school.   

 

Flu Immunisations – Rearranged Date – Wednesday 27 November 2019 
We have now been advised that the rearranged date for the flu immunisations at this school 

will be Wednesday 27 November 2019. 

 

 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
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Year 3 Museum and Art Gallery trip – Thursday 5 December 2019 
We confirm that a letter was sent out to all children in year 3 regarding the above trip.  Please 

send in your consent slip to the school office.  You may make your voluntary payment via 

ParentPay.  If you have not received a copy of the letter, please call into the school office. 

 

Whole School Christmas Meal – Wednesday 11 December 2019 
The kitchen staff are offering the whole school a Christmas Meal on Wednesday 11 

December 2019.  If your child usually has a Roast Wednesday meal, they will automatically 

receive a Christmas meal on that day.   If your child usually brings sandwiches and would like 

a Christmas meal on that day, you will be able to order a hot meal (see next week’s newsletter 

for more details, including an order form).  

 

Year 5 Cadbury World trip – Tuesday 17 December 2019 
We confirm that a letter has been sent out to all children in year 5 regarding the above trip.  

Please send in your consent slip to the school office.  You may make your voluntary payment 

via ParentPay.  If you have not received a copy of the letter, please call into the school office. 

 

YEAR 4 Nativity Assembly - W/C 9 DECEMBER 2019 
We will be sending out details shortly regarding year 4’s Nativity Assembly which will take 

place during week commencing 9 December 2019  (days and times to be confirmed asap). 

 

School Closure – Voting Day – Thursday 12 December 2019 
As the school will be closed on the above date due to voting, we confirm that lunchtime 

tennis lessons on that day will be rearranged for another date (to be confirmed).  We also 

confirm that there will be no cello lessons on that day.  Instead, the cello lessons will take 

place on Friday 13 December 2019.  Please ensure your child has their cello in school with 

them on that day. 

 

Christmas Parties – W/C  16 DECEMBER 2019 
More information regarding the various Christmas Parties will be sent out nearer the time. 

 

Christmas Service – Friday 20 December 2019 – pm 
Parents/Guardians are invited to attend the above Christmas Service at St Michael’s Church 

Boldmere, on Friday 20 December.  More details, including time of the event, will be sent out 

shortly. 

 

School Breaks Up for Christmas – Friday 20 December 2019 – 3.35 pm 
Please note that school breaks up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20 December 2019 

and children will return to school on Tuesday 7 January 2020.  (Teacher Day - Monday 6 

2020). 

 

Year 3 Singing Showcase – Friday 24 January 2019 – pm – diary date 
FAO of Parents/guardians of children in year 3.  You will be invited to the above event at 

Boldmere Junior School on 24 January 2019.  More details will be sent out after Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Mutch 

SLT 
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PTA NEWS 
 
FIREWORKS EXTRAVAGANZA - Thank you so much to everyone that helped 
organise, worked or attended the Fireworks on Friday Night.  WHAT A DISPLAY.. we 
thought it was the best yet and we want to thank you all for supporting our event. 
 

EXCITING NEWS -  Some amazing parents are organising a LEAP YEAR BALL to 
take place on the 28th February 2020. Get your friends together and get your 
gladrags on for a night of food, drink, music and fun! Tickets are on sale now 

at www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere. For more information please see 
attached flyer.  
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR - Friday 29th November 2019. If you would like to take part and 
help out at the fair please do get in touch. We are also still looking for raffle prizes. 
Please let us know if you can help in anyway 
on boldmere.pta@gmail.com. Full Christmas instructions will be coming out very 
soon. 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com

